M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presi&éﬁlﬂw
DATE: March 18, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0048
Charles Village Community Benefits District — Supplemental Tax

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 08-0048,
Charles Village Community Benefits District - Supplemental Tax. The Homestead Property
Credit will further enhance incentives for residents and businesses to locate to Charles Village.
BDC respectfully request that this bill be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

ee: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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